
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/10/2016 10:53:16 AM
Subject: FW: Sausser Follow up questions to DOI

 
 
From: Ann Roberson [mailto:ARoberson@doi.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 10:48 AM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: FW: question
 
Brian,
 
Please see Lauren Sausser’s follow-up e-mail below and give me if call if you have a couple of minutes. Thanks so 
much.
 
Ann
 
Ann Roberson
SC Department of Insurance
737-6207
 

From: Sausser, Lauren [mailto:lsausser@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 8:53 AM

To: Ann Roberson <ARoberson@doi.sc.gov>

Subject: question
 
When the department was reviewing proposed plans for 2017 earlier this year, did the agency require insurance 
companies to guarantee that they wouldn’t abandon its customers mid year? I read today that some state insurance 
commissions make that a requirement for plan approval.
 
Lauren Sausser
Health Editor and Reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5598
www.postandcourier.com
@laurenmsausser on Twitter
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